
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 21, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Lamar Waldron 

P.O. Box 6638  

Marietta, Georgia  30065 

 

Dear Lamar: 

 

I enjoyed speaking with you today.  I am enclosing a set of the documents that were released 

to the press.  You should note that the arrows on the documents were provided by our office 

and were not on the originals.  I look forward to speaking to you again soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


